
 

 

 

2021-2022 Covid 19 Safety Plan (revised) 

The safety, health, and well-being of our students and staff are our top priorities. Listed below are the 
measures being taken to maintain these priorities for the upcoming school year in light of Covid 19.  
Recommendations made by the CDC were used to establish these safeguards.  As in the past, should a 
communicable illness be reported in our school (Covid 19 or otherwise), families will be contacted 
immediately.  In the case of Covid 19, the school will close, the Health Department must be notified, and 
the school would reopen with the approval of the Health Department. 
 

 

 Daily health questionnaires answered orally by parent/guardian at drop-off. 

 If your child is showing any signs of being ill, please keep them home.  This will 
be strongly enforced. 

 Make strong effort to minimize intermingling of classrooms while indoors. 

 Parents/guardians can drop off at the classroom door but MUST limit their time in the 
preschool building.  

 There will be a doorbell at each classroom for parents to ring when dropping of 
their child.  Parents are to exit the building immediately after drop off. 

 If a student or someone in the household tests positive for Covid-19, please 
notify the school office immediately. 

 Elevator to be used for emergencies only 

 Drinking fountains disabled. Children are to bring their own labeled water bottle. 

 Hand sanitizing and hand washing stations established and frequently used 
throughout the building. 

 Face shields and/or masks are optional, but recommended for all persons 
especially during the times of drop-off and pick-up inside the building. 

 Backpacks and lunch boxes to be laundered each week. 

 Alternating nap cot placement to encourage social distancing. 

 Regular cleaning of toys and frequently touched surfaces. 

 Two separate pick-up lanes as established for noon pick-up. 
-Main driveway for Puppy, Fish, and Butterfly Classes  
-Alley just east of the school for Alley Cat, Calico, Owl, and Frog Classes   

  Any symptoms that appear in either children or staff must be listed on a stand-
alone file in the office.  This information will be maintained for 90 days. 

 The preschool office is now our Isolation Room for anyone that needs to be sent 
home for medical reasons. 

 Classroom doors must remain closed at all times with the exception of entering 
and exiting.  There will be a doorbell at each classroom for parents to ring when 
dropping of their child.  Parents are to exit the building immediately after drop off. 

 Staff must practice social distancing among themselves.   


